Port of Astoria

June 1, 2023
NWMTA Ports
Susan Transue, Terminal and Customer Support Manager

Tariff Updates

The following changes to the Port of Astoria’s Terminal Tariff #11 will become effective July 1, 2023:

Section 1 — Item #125 — Collection and Guaranty of Charges
o Addition of one-time administrative fee to be assessed for past due invoices paid after
ninety (90) days.
Section 2 — Item #200 - Dockage and Moorage Rates
o Vessel Berth Cancellation Fee has increased to $750.00
Section 2 — Item #250 - Dockage and Moorage Rates
o Dockage rates will increase by 8%.
o Addition of Side Tying Rate.
Section 4 — Iltems #400 — Hourly Equipment Rentals
o Addition of Linkbelt Crane to Hourly Equipment Rentals.
Section 4 - Item #402 — Berthing Equipment Rentals
o Revision of Gangway sizes available.
Section 4 - Item #410 - Fresh Water Rates
o Addition of rate sheet for Fresh Water.
o Addition of Service Fee for Unauthorized Connection/Disconnection of Water hoses.
o Addition of Service Fee for Removal and/or Replacement of Equipment/Hoses.
Section 4 - Item #425 — Oily Waste or Garbage Disposal
o Addition of Facility Use and Administrative Fees assessed for items left on docks and/or
piers.
Section 4 - Iltem #440 - Security Fee
o Addition of Flat Rate Fee for Pier 2 East.
Section 4 — Item #470 — Administrative and Other Fees
o Addition of rate sheet for Administrative and Other Fees.
Section 9 — Item #905 — Storage & Storage Charges
o Change in Administration Fee rate.

Tariff updates may be found on the Port of Astoria’s website at www.portofastoria.com

Regards,
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Susan Transue

Terminal and Customer Support Manager
Port of Astoria

422 Gateway Avenue, Suite 100

Astoria, OR 97103

O: (503)741-3342

M: (503) 298-7137

E: stransue@portofastoria.com
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